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              Shining Star Awards for 11th – 15th May 2015
	Year
	Shining Star Student
	Award
	Year
	Shining Star Student
	Award

	Prep
	Te A
	For demonstrating persistence and being extra brave during swimming.
	Year 3
	Lincoln A T-C
	For making a fantastic ice cream scoop in Money activities!

	
	Akshara M
	For making an effort to contribute enthusiastically to our class discussions.
	
	Sammy S
	For always completing 5 star homework.

	
	Saabir K
	For encouraging and supporting others during swimming.
	
	Bryce F
	For showing a caring nature towards others.


	
	Kaden G
	For great effort and behaviour during swimming week!
	
	Tishania I
	For producing and completing a fantastic 5 star money ice cream cone and scoops.

	
	Ake K
	For always using her manners when interacting with others.
	
	Ernest Q
	For contributing explanations to our discussions during Maths this week.

	
	Caitlin N
	For always taking the time to ensure that classroom property is being looked after.
	
	Malik U
	For doing an excellent job at bringing in his homework.

	
	Joshua A
	For a fantastic effort during the swimming program.
	
	Brayden W
	For perfect attendance all week. Well done!

	
	Zane R
	For being very enthusiastic during Swimming Week and following teacher instructions.
	Year 4


	Monique B
	For the great use of vocabulary and effort in her shark big write.

	
	Aiden S
	For building his confidence in the water during swimming this week. Well done!
	
	Kyle R

	For a great start at CEPS and excellent work during Maths with vertical addition.

	Year 1
	Namjot S
	For a good effort in explaining the steps to make Fruit Salad in your Big Write.
	
	Jasper K
	For your effort in your Big Write. I enjoyed reading your narrative about what was inside the mysterious box.

	
	Jaide S
	For improving your relationships this year and making new friends.
	
	Vishrutha R

	For great work on estimating and decimals this week. Keep up the great work!

	
	Nathan A
	For always working hard to improve your learning.
	
	Angus M

	For writing an interesting narrative about sharks for our Big Write this week.

	
	Angel S
	For your great use of adjectives during our Big Write!
	
	Kayla G
	For her awesome work on writing and publishing her alliteration poem.

	
	Linaya R
	For your wonderful effort writing a procedural text on ‘How to Make Fruit Salad’ during the Big Write.
	
	Menuki F
	For completing an interesting 100 Word writing piece that painted a perfect picture of “What’s Cooking?”.

	
	Brayden J
	For a fantastic improvement in your handwriting and the presentation of your work. Well done!
	Year 5
	Emmy B
	For writing a sensational explanation called ‘Rocket Runners’ during our Big Write session. Well done, Emmy!

	
	Daniel L
	For showing an immense improvement in your writing through continuous hard work. Well Done Daniel!
	
	Faith T
	For her creative ideas when writing a script with her fluency reading group.

	Year 2
	Khalisah K
	For her fantastic efforts with measuring the length of various objects around our Learning Space. Well done!
	
	Aliyah W
	For writing a great explanation on how her rocket shoes work and including great WOW Words. Well-done Aliyah!

	
	Ely Y
	For using such wonderful fluency during guided reading this week.
	
	Rhylie H
	For showing amazing leadership and responsibility as our line up monitor. Keep up the great work, Rhylie!

	
	Aidan T
	For using fantastic expression during readers theatre.
	
	Ally B
	For showing initiative and leadership skills around the learning neighbourhood.

	
	Jake G
	For showing great connections to the text he was reading in guided reading this week.
	
	Gurleen K
	For putting her best effort into all learning areas.



	
	Tommy S
	For doing a fantastic job with his weekly homework. Keep it up!
	Year 6
	Sam L
	‪ Congratulations on being an Admiral and a leader of a group at camp. ‬

	
	Chenoa P
	For persisting with challenging work.

	
	Olivia T
	For making great contributions during class discussions. ‬

	
	Methara U
	For always willing to help her teachers and peers.
	
	Vaishnavi S
	For wonderful contributions during class discussions. ‬

	
	Eliza C
	For reading with delightful expression.
	
	Daniella P
	For having a fantastic attitude towards her learning. ‬

	
	
	
	
	Jack B
	For creating fantastic descriptive sentences.

	
	
	
	
	Sanah A
	For trying hard during Maths and persisting with using a protractor.


                Shining Star Awards for 11th – 15th May 2015
	Year
	Shining Star Student
	Award
	Year
	Shining Star Student
	Award

	PE

Mr Carey
	Remi S

Prep M
	For trying her best at all times and always following instructions.
	Mrs Simmonds
	Kelsey C

2K
	For great 3D work on your habitat poster.

	PE

Mr Shaw
	Imaya R

2C
	For demonstrating an outstanding forehand strike during Physical Education.
	Mrs Price
	James T

2P
	For trying hard to improve his handwriting.

	PE

Ms Purvis
	Teralin I

1P
	For his fantastic effort in performing the overarm throw.
	Mrs Warren
	Ernest Q

3B
	For always doing 5 star work.

	Performing Arts

Mr Beach
	Callum G

4W
	For an excellent start to the Semester in Performing Arts. Keep it up.
	Mrs Harding
	Jack B

6E
	For a fantastic effort with your maths project.

	Performing Arts

Ms Purvis
	Flourish A

4F
	For her creative dance moves and sharing of ideas in Performing Arts.
	Mrs Kamini
	Hisham K

4H
	For trying hard to improve his handwriting to get his pen license. Well done.

	Visual Arts

Ms Lloyd
	Bellington B
5M
	For designing an intricate and detailed rangoli.
	Ms Charalambous
	Xavier A

5W
	For always trying to achieve his best.

	Visual Arts

Ms Medwin
	Mylee A

2B
	For creating a fantastic surrealist artwork.
	Ms Naismith
	Mikaela J

1A
	For an amazing job with your writing about kangaroos. Well done.

	ICT

Mr Ross
	Zoe C

6H
	For her successful completion of her Digital License in ICT.
	Ms Hudson
	Ethan S

1B
	For settling in well to C.E.P.S and for always trying his best! Well done.

	ICT

Mrs Hunter
	Jamisyn N

5G
	For her enthusiasm and great ideas when learning about cyber safety.
	Ms Backhaus
	Tyreese S

5F
	For his enthusiasm when he learns new drawing skills. Well-done Tyreese.

	Science

Ms Singleton
	Ishaan P

	For excellent effort with his Recycling poster.
	Mrs Rento
	Linaya R

1K
	You are always such a pleasure to have in class. Keep it up!

	Science

Ms Medwin
	Zayan S

3B
	For an amazing 5 star model of the Earths rotation.
	Mrs Little
	Devante M

5M
	For trying hard at his work.

	Literacy Support
	Jasmine P

Prep B
	For her enthusiasm during Literacy Support sessions.
	Mrs Mathai
	Alkay C

Prep J
	You are a superstar in reading!

	ESL
	Fatima F

4P
	For amazing expressive and fluent reading. Keep up the great reading!!
	Mrs Hill
	Sevin A

Prep M
	For having a great time during your swimming lessons and following the 5 R’s.

	Auslan
	Mason W
Prep F
	For enthusiastic participation in his Auslan lesson.
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Our new Asthma Kids site helps children and their parents/carers learn more about asthma in a fun and engaging way. 
Monthly prize draws!
On successful completion of the trail, children can enter a monthly prize draw to win a Grit scooter and helmet or a voucher for Spencil stationery!
To find out more about asthma contact your Asthma Foundation on 1800 ASTHMA (1800 278 462).
Supported with funding from the Australian Government’s Asthma Management Program
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Cranbourne East Primary School No 5518





Email: cranbourne.east.ps@edumail.vic.gov.au


Website: www.cranbourneeastps.vic.edu.au    


 Address: 2 Bowyer Avenue, Cranbourne East 3977  





								





Phone: 5990 0400


Fax:     5990 0499   





IMPORTANT DATES 2015�
�
August�
�
Monday 3rd – 7th August�
Year 1 Swimming Program�
�
Monday 10th August�
Year 4 Swimming Payment Due�
�
Wednesday 12th August�
Year 6 Hooptime Payment Due (selected students)�
�
Monday 17th –Friday 21st August�
Year 3 The Briar Camp Program�
�
Monday 24th – 28th August�
Year 4 Swimming Program�
�
Tuesday 25th August�
Year 6 Hooptime (selected students)�
�
FROM THE PRINCIPAL’S DESK


Hi Everyone,





We are all very saddened and shocked at the news about the passing over the weekend of one of our staff members, Mr Joseph Romano. Joseph had been a member of the Cranbourne East teaching team since 2012 and had filled a variety of teaching roles including Performing Arts and teaching Years 6 and 3. Mr Romano was a valued member of staff and will be sorely missed by both teachers and students. He will be remembered for his passion for helping students, sense of humor and love of music. Our thoughts go out to the Romano family during this difficult time.





On Wednesday, our Year 6 students participated in a session with Cranbourne East Secondary College in preparation for their transition to secondary schooling next year. Our students visited Cranbourne East Secondary College where they participated in a tour of the school and had an opportunity to find out information and ask further questions about secondary school.





Last week our Year Prep students and this week, our Year 1 students participated in the swimming education program at Casey Race. Throughout this five day program, students have been provided with a program consisting of vital water safety skills, and opportunities to develop their water confidence and swimming abilities. 





Last Sunday, our Parents Association conducted and organised the BBQ at Bunnings Warehouse in Cranbourne. I would like to acknowledge all of the hard work and preparation from the members of our parents association in the lead up to this fundraising event which ensured its success. Thank you to the parents who volunteered their time on the day to cook and sell sausages. This fundraising activity raised $1,900.00 for our school. These funds will go directly towards supporting teaching and learning programs for our students.





Last Thursday, SBS World News screened an educational segment which featured Cranbourne East Primary School with a focus on our co-teaching model and flexible learning environment. SBS spent several hours filming the teaching and learning in our Year Three Learning Neighborhood as well as interviewing teachers and students. The segment can be viewed on the SBS website:


� HYPERLINK "http://www.sbs.com.au/news/article/2015/07/29/team-teaching-shows-big-can-be-beautiful" �http://www.sbs.com.au/news/article/2015/07/29/team-teaching-shows-big-can-be-beautiful�





Kind Regards


Lisa Roolker


Acting Principal





Year 5 and 6














Mathletics News





Over the past two weeks, 216 Bronze Mathletics certificates have been achieved as well as 45 Silver certificates. Congratulations to the following students for recently achieving a gold certificate:


Prep: Ronal R, Oliver R and Joe M


Year 1: Brayden C


Year 2: Ben K, Thalia N and George E


Year 3: Brodie L and Risheek M


Year 4: Disari T


Year 5: Arry C and Manseerat L





House Points





This week:		          Term Total:





Ruffy		879		Ruffy		13827


Hudson	1158		Hudson	15306	


Lyall		970		Lyall		13384


Donnelly	1043		Donnelly	17813








Live Well with Asthma





The Asthma Foundation of Victoria provides FREE asthma education sessions for parents. 


We will come to your school or children’s service and share information about: 


 What is asthma? 


 How to recognise asthma symptoms 


 Asthma medications and how to take them 


 What to do in an asthma emergency 


 Asthma Action Plans 





Contact the Asthma Foundation of Victoria on


9326 7088 to organise a session at your school or Service. 


(Please note: we require a minimum of 5 attendees per session.) 





This initiative is conducted as part of the Asthma Child and Adolescent Program and supported by the Australian Government Department of Health.


�











From the Welfare Officer





Cyber Smart- Stay safe


Be careful who you trust on line. Making new friends can be fun, but there is a chance that they may not be who they say they are.


Set your profile to “private” so your personal information is kept secret.


Tell your parents if you are upset by language, pictures or anything scary on the internet.


Always keep your password a secret.


Think before you post information online- once posted it is always there.


Don’t open messages from people you don’t know. These could contain viruses.


Ask your parents before you give anyone on the Internet your name, address or any personal details.


If someone is nasty, offensive or makes you feel uncomfortable in a chat room, don’t respond and leave straight away. You can report the situation to the website or Internet service provider and ask them to remove the content.


Tips for parents:


It is vital that you have regular open communication with your children about what they do online. Establish rules about online use (e.g. Always use the Internet in a family space) and monitor compliance with those rules. Agree that your child will always treat others with respect online, and let you know if anything happens that upsets them. Familiarise yourself with how to report inappropriate content on social media sites.


Note: The minimum age that children are allowed by law to access social media sites including Facebook and You Tube is 13 years old.





Websites parents should know about:


eSmart (The Alana and Madeline Foundation)- esmart.org.au


ThinkUKnow (Australian Federal Police) –thinkuknow.org.au


Cybersmart (Australian Communications and Media Authority) - cybersmart.gov.au


The Easy Guide to Socialising Online- � HYPERLINK "http://www.dbcde.gov.au" ��www.dbcde.gov.au�


Mashable- � HYPERLINK "http://www.mashable.com" ��www.mashable.com� 





Kathy Jones�


Welfare











	


		



































Hi, I’m Chester!


Join me on the


Asthma Trail at


asthmakids.org.au








